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Meeting Summary: 

 

 JJPOC Research 

o Dr. Danielle Cooper provided an overview of the research topics discussed at the 

September Executive Committee meeting. She provided the Executive Committee 

Members with the current research study process, barriers, and proposed changes.  

o Dr. Cooper explained that the MOA has been amended multiple times, the most recent 

amendment being in July 2019. The permissions were extended to CSG as a 

subcontractor. The years have been extended to include recidivism data to 2018. She 

serves as a liaison to the 3 consultants (CSG, CCLP, and Peter Leone) in regards to their 

data requests and needs. The MOA will expire December 31, 2019 and there will be 

discussion to revise the MOA for the new year.  

o Dr. Cooper provided an overview of the studies she is involved in, including those 

outlined in the JJPOC Strategic Plan. She also advises studies outside of JJPOC, such as 

the health and housing study with the Partnership for Strong Communities. Although this 

is not “JJPOC approved,” she is involved as a UNH Faculty member and believes this 

study will be able to assist in future JJPOC goals.  

o Some other studies that might be of interest to JJPOC are the strategic partnerships 

between TYJI, CCA, and CYSA regarding RED in CT. The OJJDP grant allows more 

information to be gathered on specific cities and how they run their JRB’s, how each city 

might differ from another, how to look into the data and data collection, and identifying 

further areas of analyses. 

o There was discussion on the big picture application of these studies and the overlapping 

areas. There was also discussion on how to prioritize state agency time and consolidate 

the work.  

 Auto Theft – Update on Progress 

o Eleanor spoke with Ken Barone and provided an update on his current status. He 

reviewed preliminary data for CT and will continue to monitor this information. He has 

connected with the National Crime Bureau and received raw data for CT. He is seeking 

permission to share this data with us. He also met with an insurance company to discuss 

replicating certain campaigns in CT to remind people to not leave their keys in their car, 

and to ensure their car is locked when exiting the vehicle. He is also meeting with the 

Department of Transportation to discuss how to increase patrol in certain areas where 

auto theft is particularly high.  

 Annual JJPOC Strategic Goals – November 2019 JJPOC Presentation  
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o Brian Hill provided an overview of past JJPOC presentations that this work group has 

made in regards to the progress towards the strategic goals. We will not be providing 

DCF data due to the recent closure of CJTS.  

 Next Steps 

o TYJI will schedule the next Cross-Agency Data Sharing Work Group Zoom Meeting for 

mid-October (potentially October 21st) to prepare for the JJPOC presentation in 

November. Kelly will reach out for availability and send the Outlook invite.  

o Ken Mysogland is working on securing DCF representation for this work group. 

o Dr. Cooper will follow up with CSG in regards to the data CSG has received from DOC.  

o OPM requested 1-2 page summary of all of the current studies Dr. Cooper mentioned on 

the call. 


